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Summary:

Kuzbari updates Narasimhan on the UN Command's proposal to clear the DMZ for
civilian use, the need to validate ROK's accusations against North Korean seaborne
attacks, Japan's view that ROK should adapt to communist China's entry into the UN,
and the changing liberal attitude of the Korean people in regards to unification.
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